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NEWSLETTER

Our 25th annual "Getting Better with Age" wine
tasting and fundraiser will take place on Thursday,
June 15th at the Raritan Valley Country Club. This
year's event will feature Carolina Wine Brands
best Chilean winemakers set to the backdrop of
Latin Jazz. 
Details to come in the weeks ahead- stay tuned!

SAVE THE DATE FOR
OUR 25TH ANNUAL WINE
TASTING

Dear Friends, 

So far, 2023 has brought the return of some of our favorite
events and traditions. And while we're all enjoying each
step toward our pre-pandemic level of programming,  a
key component of our community is still sorely missed,
and that's YOU!

Volunteers are a welcome addition to our daily routines
and special events. If you, or someone you know, has a
heart for older adults and a little spare time, please
consider sharing with the ADC community. Individuals 
 and groups are welcome to join us for time well spent.
Interested? Email me at drobinson@adultdaycenter.org.

Sincerely, 
Diann Robinson, Executive Director 
   

www.adultdaycenter.org

March 2023

QUALITY TIME

Grace (left) is helping Activity
Director Jane Drake air-bob for
donuts.  If you love people, and
enjoy sharing joyful moments,
please consider joining us as a
volunteer. 



Member Moments



Our Valentine's Day
"Sweethearts Dance"

returned to the ADC for
the first time since

2020.  Thanks to the
generosity of the

Castaneda/Kusmick
Family, our members

and their families were
treated to brunch, cake,
punch and timeless love
songs. It was a special

time for all! 

On the top bar of our homepage
(www.adultdaycenter.org)
In a recorded phone message (908-725-0068)

On Magic 98.3 FM and NJ 101.5 FM

Facebook.com/Adultdaycenter

In the event of bad weather, the ADC will make
information about delayed openings and closures
available in the following ways:

www.adultdaycenter.org

IN CASE MARCH COMES IN
LIKE A LION...

https://adultdaycenter.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Adultdaycenter
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Member
Moments



We celebrated "Fat

Tuesday" ADC style.
Members enjoyed all the
revelry and traditions of
Mardi Gras- complete
with music, masks and

even a pinata!  

SPECIAL SUPPORT GROUP
AND CAREGIVER ART
PROGRAM MARCH 11TH
This month's Caregiver Support Group will feature guest
speaker Robin Williams from Hospice of New Jersey to
discuss the "Five Wishes" advanced directive.

 In addition, caregivers and their family are invited to stay
after the program and lunch to participate in the first of
three art programs this year designed for relaxation and
expression.  

Please RSVP by 3/9  to sscelfo@adultdaycenter.org or
908-725-0068 and let us know if you're bringing your
loved one so that we can have activity staff available. 

9:00-10:00 a.m.   Coffee/tea
10:00-12:00 p.m.   Support group/member activities 

Followed by lunch at noon
1:15-2:15- "The Art of Caregiving" 

Watercolor Workshop

 



www.adultdaycenter.org

SAVE THE DATE: FAMILY
INFORMATION NIGHT APRIL
18TH

Please join us Tuesday, April 18th for an
evening of news and helpful information. We
will be joined by elder care attorney Thomas
Murphy to discuss practical tips for staying
"healthy, wealthy and wise."  Dinner will be
served. Details will be available on our
website and in next month's newsletter. 
 












